TBVC Oversight group meeting

04-10-2020
Participatians :

Olivier Lacasse, Kyle Martin, Mandy Williams
Covid-19 updates

There is currently zero (0) outbreak and three (3) active cases according
to Lambton County health unit web site.

There is currently zero (0) outbreak and three (3) active cases according
to Chatham-Kent County health unit web site
"Return to play" protocol

OVA updated their “self screening”. The oversight group has question about
volunteer and players regarding the workplace.

Mandy did send an email to the Lambton County health unit and the OVA. We
still have not got a response back.

Mandy will create a new document. Players and coaches will not sign
individual form. Everyone will be able to initial the document. Everyone will
still need to take their temperature.

Government Covid rules

At this moment, the new restriction is more for private gathering. Meaning
that we are still able to run practice.

New player / Try outs

It has been decided that for the up coming weeks players that were not in
the TBVC competitive program cannot participate in any club activities.

Try outs are still not accepted.

The Club will not be offering an U13 competitive program for the moment.

Next meeting will be Sunday October 11"



